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MATTHEW HILTON

MATERIAL OPTIONS 369 MCQUEEN TALL CHEST

McQueen Tall Chest is strong, elegant and down-
to-earth, providing maximum storage with a 
small footprint. Each of the six solid wood 
drawers is detailed with dovetail joinery, cast 
iron handles, and a soft-close mechanism. 
Designed by Matthew Hilton for his eponymous 
brand, and manufactured by De La Espada 
craftsmen.

SIZE

W53 × D50 × H144.5 cm  
W20 7/8 × D19 2/3 × H56 7/8 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut finished 
with a Danish oil or American white oak 
finished with a Danish oil or a white oil with 
drawer handles and legs of cast iron. Assembly: 
McQueen Chests
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MATTHEW HILTON

MATERIAL OPTIONS 369 MCQUEEN TALL CHEST

McQueen Tall Chest is strong, elegant and down-
to-earth, providing maximum storage with a 
small footprint. Each of the six solid wood 
drawers is detailed with dovetail joinery, cast 
iron handles, and a soft-close mechanism. 
Designed by Matthew Hilton for his eponymous 
brand, and manufactured by De La Espada 
craftsmen.

SIZE

W53 × D50 × H144.5 cm  
W20 7/8 × D19 2/3 × H56 7/8 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut finished 
with a Danish oil or American white oak 
finished with a Danish oil or a white oil with 
drawer handles and legs of cast iron. Assembly: 
McQueen Chests
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MATTHEW HILTON

MATERIAL OPTIONS 380 MCQUEEN LOW CHEST

McQueen Low Chest is strong, elegant and down-
to-earth, its wide body and six drawers provide 
a generous storage space and its comfortable 
height allows other objects to be placed on its 
top. Drawers are detailed with dovetail 
joinery, cast iron handles, and a soft-close 
mechanism. Designed by Matthew Hilton for his 
eponymous brand, and manufactured by De La 
Espada craftsmen.

SIZE

W131 × D49 × H54.5 cm  
W51 4/7 × D19 2/7 × H21 3/7 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut finished 
with a Danish oil or American white oak 
finished with a Danish oil or a white oil with 
drawer handles and legs of cast iron. Assembly: 
McQueen Chests
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MATTHEW HILTON

MATERIAL OPTIONS 380 MCQUEEN LOW CHEST

McQueen Low Chest is strong, elegant and down-
to-earth, its wide body and six drawers provide 
a generous storage space and its comfortable 
height allows other objects to be placed on its 
top. Drawers are detailed with dovetail 
joinery, cast iron handles, and a soft-close 
mechanism. Designed by Matthew Hilton for his 
eponymous brand, and manufactured by De La 
Espada craftsmen.

SIZE

W131 × D49 × H54.5 cm  
W51 4/7 × D19 2/7 × H21 3/7 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut finished 
with a Danish oil or American white oak 
finished with a Danish oil or a white oil with 
drawer handles and legs of cast iron. Assembly: 
McQueen Chests
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top. Drawers are detailed with dovetail 
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mechanism. Designed by Matthew Hilton for his 
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Available in American black walnut finished 
with a Danish oil or American white oak 
finished with a Danish oil or a white oil with 
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